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Report of the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting 26th June 2017
Libraries & Arts Business

Application for Arts Grants
Tallaght Choral Society
Tallaght Choral Society is seeking assistance towards the costs of producing their 50th Anniversary Concert, featuring works by Mozart, in the National Concert Hall on Saturday 10th June. The concert involves a chamber orchestra and four up and coming soloists.
Tallaght Choral Society produces at least two events each year, performing in both local and national venues.   Their work is highly regarded among the local community and their events are very well attended. The Choir performs a varied repertoire form Classical and Modern to Opera choruses and carols. There are currently 80 members in Tallaght Choral Society. The group is based in the Dominican priory in Tallaght.
The Arts Office recommends that a grant of €650 be allocated in respect of Tallaght Choral Society’s 50th Anniversary programme.
It was proposed by Councillor C. King and Seconded by Councillor B. Ferron.
The report was AGREED.
 “That this Committee recommends that South Dublin County Council approve payment of the above grant in the sum of €650 recommended in the foregoing report”.
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